
Friday 20th December 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 

What an amazing week!  We have had our dance club performing in the Winter Wonderland Show at Our 

Lady Queen of Peace.  They did an excellent job and made us feel very proud. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We had our Christmas Crafts Café, where the children made items in class and sold them to help raise 

funds for school.  The teachers did a really good job of decorating their tables.  The event was very suc-

cessful and parents/carers really enjoyed the occasion. 

 



The fun continued and on Wednesday we had our Christmas dinner which was lovely.  Our cook Mrs Jor-

dan did an excellent job, it was delicious and there were lots of clean plates. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During the same day, the children stayed for their Supper and Father Christmas came to visit.  Each child 

was given a book and had hot dog, crisps, biscuit and a drink.  The children enjoyed themselves and each 

one of them were able to speak to Santa. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have also enjoyed our Celebration Assemblies, Christmas parties and end of term Collective Worship.  

We have had a fantastic term the children have worked very hard and achieved a lot.  I would like to take 

this opportunity to thank all our staff for the hard work and dedication to our children.  They always put 

in 110% and for this I am very grateful.  Thank you for your continued support especially during the past 

week, through our fund raising activities over the last two weeks we have managed to raise a lot of mon-

ey for the school fund.  This money will be spent directly on the children. 

We all hope that you have a lovely Christmas and that you enjoy your special family time. I would like to 

wish all of you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

Mrs Birmingham 

School re-opens on: 

Monday 6th January 2025 

Fund Raising 
Thank you for your support during this week.   

We have raised 

£600. 

This will be put into the School Fund and spent on 

the children. 

On Christmas Jumper Day, we raised £130 for Alder 

Hey Hospital. 
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Our Reading Celebration Wall 2024/5 

Gold Award (21/30 books) 

 

 

Silver Award (14/20 books) 

 

 

Bronze Award— (7/10 books) 

Michael A    Alicja    Kamsi    Paddy 

 

 

St. Edmund’s Reading Awards 

The children are encouraged to read their books at home.  This will 
help the children to learn through repeated practice.  Those children 

who read at home will be rewarded with the following rewards: 

Bronze Award—Certificate 

Silver Award —Book Mark and Sweet Treat 

Gold Award —Reading Book 

As children achieve the reward they will be added to the reading 
wall in red. 


